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Viewpoint  

The Sunshine State's Tax "Holiday"  

 

It is always a breath of fresh air to read about legislators creating taxpayer goodwill as well 

as promoting a good cause. From August 4 through August 13, 2007, Florida will have a tax 

"holiday" on certain back-to-school items. This is the seventh such tax holiday for Florida.  

 

Kids may not be thinking about school this time of year, but parents always have their kids' 

schooling on their minds. Check out the online sunshine.  
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This material is intended for educational purposes only. The conclusions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the views 

of Kerkstra Law Offices LLC. While this material is based on information believed to be reliable, no warranty is given as to its accuracy or 

completeness. Concepts expressed are current as of the date appearing in this material only and are subject to change without notice.  

TAX ADVICE NOTICE: The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) now requires specific formalities before written tax advice can be used to avoid 

penalties. This communication does not meet such requirements. You cannot contend that IRS penalties do not apply by reason of this 

communication.  
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